
GOVERNMENT OF NAGALAND 

DIRECTORATE OF TECHNICAL EDUCATION 

NAGALAND: KOHIMA 

 
NO.DTE/ESTT-2/11/2021-22/PT/    /Dt. Kohima the  March 2022 

NOTIFICATION 

In pursuant to Government of India, Ministry of Education, Department of School Education & 

Literacy letter NO F.NO. 1-29/2021-Sch.3 Dt.31ST January 2022, it is to inform all the  concerned that 

whoever wishes to pursue Technical Education abroad particularly in Pakistan shall required to obtain 

NOC from All India Council for Technical Education (AICTE) for which prescribed form is available on 

AICTE website. 

       
          ( Er. M. NAKRO ) 
                       Director 


